
 

Donations: 
 
If you have never donated to 
the Bursary Fund before, 
please consider doing so.  
Preparing students for ministry 
is an important aspect of our 
church life. 
 

If you have donated before, 
please consider doing so 
again, as we try to give away 
the balance of the fund each 
year in order to help as many 
students as possible. 
 
 

Please make cheques payable 
to: 

Living Skies  
Regional Council 

 of The United Church of 
Canada 

 

To ensure funds are properly 
allocated, in the cheque’s 
memo section, please note 

Bursary Fund  
 
 

Donations should be sent to: 
 

Living Skies  
Regional Council Office  

The United Church of Canada 
60A Athabasca St. E. 

Moose Jaw, SK.  S6H 0L2 
 

Attn: UCW Bursary Fund 
 

 
Applications: 

 
If someone you know 

 is studying for ministry 
in The United Church, 

 please encourage  
them to apply. 

 
 
 

Application Forms are 
available from: 

 
 

Living Skies  
Regional Council Office  

60A Athabasca St. E. 
Moose Jaw, SK.  S6H 0L2 

Phone:  (306) 704-0181 
 

E-mail:   
livingskies@united-church.ca  

 
Or on the Website: 

www.livingskiesrc.ca    
under  Programs & Resources/

Funding 
 
 
 

Thank you to all who have 
already donated to this 

Fund. 

 

United 
Church 
Women  
Bursary 

Fund 
 
 
 
 
 
How to Donate 

 
How to Receive 



 
UCW 

BURSARY FUND 
 
The Bursary Fund has been in 
existence for over 50 years.   
 
Saskatchewan UCWs started it 
as a Centennial Project in 1967, 
its purpose being to support 
women who wanted to study at 
the Centre for Christian Studies 
in Toronto.  That was the 
beginning.   
 
Now the fund assists any 
student who is a member of a 
Saskatchewan United Church, 
entering a United Church 
recognized program of pastoral 
ministry. 
 
Recipients of the Bursary Fund 
are serving in ministry in Living 
Skies Regional Council and 
beyond. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The UCW Bursary Fund provides 
funding directly to students 
training for ministry.  As the cost 
of education increases, any 
support students receive 
becomes more and more 
valuable and appreciated. 
 
 
We accept donations to the 
Fund from all parts of the United 
Church.   
 
 

 
 
Who is eligible to receive a 
Bursary? 
 
Persons who are members of a 
Living Skies Regional Council 
United Church community of 
faith and who are participants in 
a recognized program of 
preparation for pastoral ministry 
in The United Church of Canada. 

(Saskatchewan Conference 
Division of Mission Executive, 

November/99) 

 
Application forms are available  
from our website:    
www.livingskiesrc.ca  
under dropdown Programs & 
Resources/Funding. 
 
Along with the completed 
application form, you are asked 
to provide: 2 references and a 
brief financial statement listing 
estimated income (including 
salary, student loans and other 
bursaries) and expenditures. 

http://www.infuziontech.com/united/

